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9-2-2008
To Whom It May Concern:
Ref: MMA914100D
Midland requires the Part 30 FCC grant to list frequencies outside of Part 90 assignments because state and
local government users specify operation outside of Part 90 so that they can interoperate with Federal

agencies. The issue being that user's that are not under NTIA frequency coordination must use radios that
have FCC approval.

David K &NEFBM
Director of Engineering
Midland Radio Corporation
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